
 

From: Trisha Pearson 
To: Jana Nethercott 
Subject: Baseball Diamond Fees 
Date: April 20, 2022 8:41:57 PM 

Hello Jana, 

I am writing on behalf of the West Lorne ladies slo-pitch teams. There are two ladies teams that use the Miller Park 
Diamond once a week on Thursday evenings from Mid-May until late August. I am the contact for the Ball Busters 
team and Vicky Van Acker is the contact for the Spectaculars team.  As both teams cannot play at home in the same 
week, we end up basically sharing the diamond time between our two teams for the entire season. With this in mind, 
we are asking council to allow us to share the $400 fee to use the diamond. Each team would pay half of the fee if 
this was approved. We feel it is a lot to ask the players on our teams to cover $800 in fees in addition to our league 
fees, umpires etc. 

We appreciate the consideration of this request and look forward to hearing from you. 

Trisha Pearson 
Sent from my iPhone 
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